

Oklahoma State Auctioneers Association

We ask for your membership because we are stronger together!

UPCOMING EVENTS

OSAA Winter Meeting, February 6-9, 2020, Oklahoma City, OK OSAA Summer Conference, August 1-2, 2020, TBD

2020 OSAA MEMBER BENEFITS & FORM

Whether you are looking to learn about job postings in the auction industry, get support, network in our professional community, gain access to current events in your area or just have some fun while meeting new people, joining the OSAA is a step in the right direction. The association supports all auctioneers & promotes the auction industry.

Membership is valid from January 1- December 31

OSAA Annual Dues: \$100, Please remit payment & application by January 1st. As a member, you will automatically receive the following benefits: *Conferences and Continuing Education Opportunities, *Immediate access to Resources, *Office Depot Discount Card & Online Product Discounts, *OSAA Website Advertising & Portal Access, *Access to the OSAA logo to assist in authentication of your business, *OSAA Quarterly Newsletter, *Updates on policies and legislation, *Networking and Opportunities to Share Ideas with other Auctioneers, *EventBrite Online Registration, *Text Reminders, *MailChimp Reminders, *OSAA Association App & more benefits coming soon!

580-331-9156 corky@heardauction.com

President

Corky Heard

Vice President **Buck Hutchens**580-273-3202

buck@smithcoauctions.com

Director

Zach Vierheller
918-760-6635

zach@mredsauction.com

Director **Barrett Bray**405-888-5366
barrett@bidbray.com

Director
Tony Wisely
580-336-9090
tony@benefitauctioneer.us

Executive Director
Cali Crissup
580-327-7525
okauctioneers@gmail.com

MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION

Name:	
Company:	
Address:	
City, State, Zip:	
Cell Phone:	
Email:	

Do you need a new Office Depot Card (circle one): Yes or No

REMIT APPLICATION & PAYMENT

For Questions, Contact: Cali Crissup, Executive Director at 580-327-7525

Check #	

Please return completed form to: OSAA, P.O. Box 71, Stillwater, OK 74076

All other payments can be made on our website at:

www.okauctioneers.org

Looking forward to another great year for Oklahoma Auctioneers!